EE16. School Estate Management Plan (SEMP) (June 2016)

The Education Executive considered a report by the Director of Children’s
Services providing an overview of the annual School Estate Management
Plan (SEMP) and seeking approval for its submission to the Scottish
Government.

The SEMP is reviewed and updated annually by Children’s Services and
submitted to the Scottish Government, together with the outcome of the
annual core facts data which assesses the condition, suitability and
sufficiency of each school property. This data provides the service with a
basis for prioritising resources and investment in schools up to 5 years
ahead.

Information on the major works carried out across the school estate during
2015/16 and the works planned for 2016/17 was contained within the
SEMP, which was attached as an appendix to the report.

Decision

The Education Executive agreed:-

(1) to note the content of the annual update of the School Estate
Management Plan (SEMP) as detailed in Appendix 1, and

(2) to submitthe SEMP to the Scottish Government.



